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Taking care of your Sewer Network in Largs 
 

What we are doing  
We are replacing a short storm outfall with a new screened, longer outfall, helping to improve 
water quality in the bay and the environment of the Firth of Clyde. Further to the letter issued in 
15th April 2019, we write to inform you of the next stages. 

When are we doing it 

We have completed the installation of the extended outfall 
pipe. The closed-off section of beach will be back open by 
12th June.  

Work on Warrenpark Road will continue for approximately 
three months. Traffic lights will be required at the bottom of 
Anthony Road for the next six weeks.   

What happens next 
 

Your water supply should not be affected during this period and toilets and sinks can be 
used as normal.  

 

 We are increasing the sewer capacity beneath Warrenpark Road and building a new chamber 
for the outfall screen. This means the focus of work over the next stage will be on Warrenpark 
Road, with an increase in machinery and excavation work. Warrenpark Road will remain 
closed for approximately three months. There will be an increase in noise during some parts of 
these works. 

 Anthony Road will remain open for the rest of the project, except towards the end of the 
project a short period for permanent road surfacing. 

 We anticipate completion, including reinstatement of all areas, in September. 
 

Thank you for your patience and understanding while we complete this essential work. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

Paul Milligan - aBV Communications Manager 

Project reference  
Capital/403548/aBV 
 
Our alliance partner amey Black & Veatch  
have assigned George Leslie to carry out 
the work on our behalf. 



 
 
 

scottishwater.co.uk 

We record all calls for quality and training purposes. 

 Excavation of the sea bed 
to make a trench for the new 
extended outfall pipe – 
carried out in April and May. 
 

New extended outfall pipe 
being lowered into position - 
completed end of May 2019. 
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